BREMEN AREA CHAMBER OF COMMERCE
Minutes December 20, 2018

The Bremen Area Chamber of Commerce held their monthly meeting at the the Bremen
Elementary School on December 20, 2018. Friends and members present were: Dee and Kathy
Mowry, Mike and Sue Henwood, Marilyn Boyd, Nicole Scott, Jodi Motta, Heather Yontz, Earl
Lehman, Loren Young, Bruce Kelley, Tim Byers, Toni Harper and David Myers. A quorum of
members, as set forth in constitution adopted July 26, 2018, was present.

Lunch was provided by the school.
President Mowry opened the meeting with prayer and the pledge of allegiance. Mike Henwood
made a motion to approve the minutes of the October 25, 2018 meeting with a second by

Kathy Mowry, The motion passed unanimously.

January and February meetings for 2019 were discussed. These meetings will be held at the
First United Methodist Church.

Sue Henwood reported she had mailed several letters to past chamber members who had not
renewed their membership. As a result of this mailing, she has received six renewals to date.

With no other business to conduct, President Mowry adjourned the meeting at 12:15 PM.
All were invited to stay for holiday music that was presented by the Fairfield Union music

department.

Submitted by Marilyn Boyd, Secretary.

/s/

Marilyn Boyd, Secretary Date



